
 

 

TO:  David Meadows      

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Permission to Purchase Maintenance Vehicles 

DATE:  August 23, 2011 

 

 

 Please request that the Board acknowledge and agree to purchase 

a 2011 Chevrolet 1500 truck and a 2011 Chevrolet Express cargo van, 

currently available and on their lot, from Turan-Foley Chevrolet, Cadillac, 

Buick in Gulfport, Ms. Quotes were obtained for the purchase of these 

vehicles.  The truck will cost $18,865.06 including title & inspection.  The 

cargo van will cost $18,799.60 including title & inspection.  Funds were 

budgeted for two vehicles for the Maintenance department. 

 

 In addition to these vehicles, Marvin Nickels, Maintenance Director 

wishes to purchase one more work truck to be ordered from state 

contract.  This truck will take two to three months to arrive after they 

receive our order.  It will be a 2012 Chevrolet 1500 truck and will cost 

$18,847.31.  Funds will be available for this purchase by redirecting 

other budgeted funds. 


